Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. 

1. Since March 23 2020, have you held any virtual meetings of your executive? 
No. The Executive continued with their previously established approach which was to take decisions individually in line with the The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012.
2. If the answer to a) is Yes, please state on what date the first meeting took place.
Not applicable.

3. If the answer to a) is Yes, please state how many such meetings took place in total between March 23 and June 23.
Not applicable.
2.
  

1. Since March 23, 2020, have you held any virtual meetings of the full council? 
No. It is under review as to when we do.

2. If the answer to a) is Yes, please state on what date the first meeting took place?
Not applicable.

3. If the answer to a) is Yes, please state how many such meetings took place in total between March 23 and June 23.
Not applicable.
3. 

Since March 23 2020, has the council made it possible for the public to participate in council meetings virtually? If Yes, please give a brief description. 
Yes, all of our existing public involvement arrangements have been maintained via virtual means, primarily through dial in phone access.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

